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You’re off to Great Places! Today is your day!  Dr Seuss 
 

Dear Parents, 

2022 Annual Reports have gone out today.  Optional Parents’ Meetings are available with your child’s 

class teacher from tomorrow, Friday 8th July.  These meetings can be via Zoom or face to face. Due 

to technical difficulties at the Department of Education, reports for the 2022 KS2 SATs results 

are not yet available.  However, we will be giving Year 6 children their results verbally tomorrow.  If 

any parents want to get in touch about the KS2 SATs results, please can they phone the School 

Office to make a telephone appointment with Miss Rainbow for tomorrow. Thanks.   Please note that 

Phonics Screening Check/Recheck results have already gone out to children in Year 1 and some 

children in Year 2.  Parents of children in Year 1 can discuss the results of the KS1 SATs, which 

were administered in May, with their child’s class teacher at the optional meetings.  Please can you 

return the report comments slip to your child’s class teacher by Tuesday 26th July – you can return 

them as a paper copy or electronically by email.  Thanks. 

 

2022 Marazion School Summer Production: Feeling Good – NEXT Tuesday 12th July 

A reminder that children in KS2 are performing our 2022 summer production at the Acorn Theatre 

next Tuesday 13th July.  There is a matinee @ 1pm and an evening performance @ 6pm. Further 

information has already been sent out in a separate newsletter.  Please follow the link below to 

purchase tickets: 
https://theacornpenzance.ticketsolve.com/shows/1173628788 

 

Summer Outcomes 

Southgate: Next Wednesday 13th July, Southgate are having a Pollination Party from 1.30pm in their 

green area outside their classroom. There are food, drinks and pollinator inspired games. We are 

asking for a small donation for these goodies, so please bring some pennies. Please can children bring 

in a bag of summer smart clothes to change into before the party starts. Thanks.   

 

Marazion School Summer Open Afternoon – Wednesday 20th July 

Parents are invited into school on Wednesday 20th July from 1.45pm to spend some time in their 

child’s classroom and to take part in an afternoon of activities.  Each class is planning their own 

activities, but every class will include an Online Safety Survey.  If you complete the Online Safety 

Survey, you will receive a raffle ticket and you could win a £30 Amazon voucher.  You will also have 

the opportunity to review your child’s work and identify successes and areas for improvement. 

 

2002 Year 6 Events 

Year 6 High Tea on St Michael’s Mount: Year 6 are heading over to the Mount for a sumptuous 

High Tea on Tuesday 19th July. Children are back in time for normal pick up @ 3pm. Year 6 Leaver’s 

Event: A reminder that Year 6 have decided that they would like to have a sleepover in school on 

Thursday 21st July as their Leaver’s Event.  More information about this event will be sent to parents 

by email from Mrs Clarke. Year 6 Leaver’s Assembly: A reminder that Year 6 Leaver’s Assembly is 

on Monday 25th July @ 2pm.  The year 6 leavers’ hoodies are also on their way! 
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Marazion School Summer BBQ Bash – Tuesday 26th July 

A reminder that we are having our Summer BBQ on the last day of term, Tuesday 26th July and all 

are welcome. Adults’ lunches are £2.81 and it’s £2.34 for a child’s lunch. Tickets must be purchased 

by Friday 15th July so that we can order enough delicious food. Tickets are now on sale from the 

School Office. Thanks. 

 

Online Safety Update 

We have recently had several incidents of children in school feeling unsafe online as part of 

WhatsApp groups and/or when using the app ‘TikTok.’  These incidents have all happened outside of 

school but have led to upset and distress in school.  Please can you make sure that you are monitoring 

your child’s use of social media, ensuring that their activity online is age appropriate and responsible.  

We are running extra circle times in KS2 over the next few weeks with a focus on peer pressure; 

how to stay safe and be responsible / respectful online; awareness of the effects of social media. 

 

In/Out of School  

Pokemon Cards: A reminder that children can bring their Pokemon cards into school on Wednesdays.  

Miss Rainbow is running a ‘Pokemon Trade and Swap Shop’ from 12.30-1pm. School Car Park: Please 

note that the school car park should only be used by parents dropping off and collecting children 

from Marazion Oasis Childcare Centre. Please note that staff are now manning the school drive at 

the start and end of the school day to ensure the safety of parents and pupils. September 2022 

Reception Transition: Transition sessions for our new September 2022 Reception continue next 

Wednesday 13th July from 9.00 - 10.30am. After that, the next transition will be on Friday 22nd 

July 9.00-11.00am where all parents and children are invited to attend. If parents and children would 

like to stay for a buffet lunch (£1 per person), please let the School Office know by Friday 15th July. 

The final transition session will be a group session on Monday 25th July.  School Visits: Southgate 

are visiting Marazion Beach on Thursday 14th July to explore habitats and to take part in a Beach 

Clean. Children are also practising their new volleyball skills. Please can children wear their own 

clothes and bring sun cream, a sun hat and a refillable water bottle. Thanks. Children are back in 

school for normal pick up time. Forest Fridays: Please note that Forest Fridays may sometimes 

include Beach School.  Children and adults wear comfortable clothes on Fridays, that they do not 

mind getting dirty, whether they are taking part in Woodland or Beach School. School Uniform Swap 

Shop: Remember to use Marazion School Uniform Swap Shop first before you buy any new school 

uniform. Not only will you help the planet, but you will be able to save some pennies, as we are offering 

all swap shop uniform for FREE!  

 

Headlice – Treatment and Prevention 

Please can you check your child’s hair for headlice at least once a week. This is important in order to 

make sure that the source of infection is always managed. Local expert advice supports treatment 

with the Wet Combing Method – at least a weekly check of wet hair at hair wash time to detect 

headlice using a good quality detection comb and any conditioner.  If live lice are detected this 

method should be used every 3 days for 2-3 weeks in order to prevent re-infection.  If you find 

someone in your family has headlice, it is important to inform all close contacts.  Thanks. 

 

Say Thank you to Someone Somehow 

Lots of us said THANK YOU to lots of different people during lockdown, including taking part in the 

NHS Clap for Carers.  We want to keep doing this, so every week one class (or the whole school) will 

choose who they want to say thank you to. This week we wanted to thank to thank Beth Mead 

who scored the winning goal in the Women’s Euro England match against Austria. We will all clap 

together as a whole school to support this during tomorrow’s Celebration Assembly.  
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PE and School Sport 

Summer term PE Days: Children come to school in PE kits (not the usual school uniform) on the days 

they have Games Afternoons/PE sessions. Attenborough (Year R/1): Only Thursday; Southgate (Year 

1/2): Monday and Tuesday; Simone (Year 3/4): Wednesday and Thursday; Angelou (Year 4/5): 

Monday and Friday; Kings (Year 6): Monday and Wednesday. After School Clubs: A reminder that 

Marazion Clubs are running for the summer term until tomorrow Friday 8th July. Fixtures and 

Events: There are no fixtures or events planned for next week. Swimming Sessions: Continuing 

swimmers and children in Simone are swimming on Wednesday afternoons.  You will receive a text 

message if your child is swimming. Please note the later pick up @ 4.00pm.  Pupils need swimming kit 

(black costume or trunks – not board shorts) and goggles (if you have them) as well as a £1 

contribution towards the cost of the sessions. School provides swimming caps. Thanks. Gym 

Sessions: Please note that Kings are NOT going to Penzance Gym next Monday 11th July as it is the 

dress rehearsal for ‘Felling Good.’ They are at Penzance Gym for their final gym session on Monday 

18th July. Optional PE Homework: The Women’s EURO England 2022 started last night at Old 

Trafford, with the Lionesses winning 1-0 against Austria.  For July’s optional PE homework, we would 

like you cheer on the Lionesses and follow the tournament. Mr Tanner will also post highlights on 

Seesaw and keep you up to date. 

 

Stars of the Week 

In Class: Attenborough: Hope for being super creative during the Italian themed Art Day; 

Southgate: Hugh for being amazing and always working so hard; Simone: Anna for her 100% 

commitment and dedication to the school summer production; Angelou: Shiloh for her incredible 

hard work during rehearsals; Kings: Bobby for being a super star in the school production. Sporting: 

YR/KS1: Ollie for always trying his best and giving 100%; KS2: Myles for his fantastic commitment 

in the school production rehearsals.  Music: YR/KS1: Roman for incredible singing in music time; 

KS2: Amy-Rose for fantastic leadership skills in summer production rehearsals. 

 

Certificate Awards  

Children are awarded merits for demonstrating a great attitude to their work, friends, adults and 

the environment. Children who have earned 80 merit certificates: Archie D, Blue, Bobby, Emily G, 

Lamorna, Lily G, Lugo, Rosie, Tallulah H, Emily M-I, Ethan, Ezra, Jack P, Enys, Nyla and Lilla. 
  

Good Manners @ Lunch Time and Breakfast Club 

We celebrate with children who have displayed fantastic manners at Lunchtime and during Breakfast 

Club as part of our Monday morning assembly. This week congratulations to Lowen (Breakfast Club) 

Maggie-May, Hugh, Digby and Winnie (Lunchtime). 
                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                

Happy Birthday 

Happy Birthday this week to Enys, Anya, Lowen and Bayley. Many Happy Returns to you all ☺ 

 

Dates for the Diary w/c Monday 11th July 2022 

Marazion Oasis: Please note that their last day of the summer term is Friday 22nd July 

 

Monday 11th July: KS2 ‘Feeling Good’ Dress Rehearsal, pm 

Tuesday 12th July: KS2 ‘Feeling Good’ matinee, 1pm, and evening performance, 6pm, @ Acorn 

Theatre 

Wednesday 13th July: September 2022 Reception Transition, am; Southgate’s Pollination Party from 

1.30pm; Swimming session, pm - LATER pick up @ 4.00pm 

Thursday 14th July: Southgate @ Marazion Beach  

Friday 15th July: Forest Friday 


